
2022 Leaf Season is Quickly 
Approaching

Please check the Township Website 
at www.radnor.com for up-to-date

information on the leaf collection 
schedule.  

Leaf collection will run from 
October 31 through December 17.

http://www.radnor.com/


Our Goal in 2022 is to 
shorten the time the 

leaves are on the 
streets

• Leaves on the street create safety 
concerns

• Leaves on the street contribute to 
stormwater and flooding issues



The Public Works Department focus for the 2022 Leaf Program:

- Collecting leaves twice in each District per the schedule
- Sweeping Streets after each collection
- Allowing Leaf Drop Off for residents on each Wednesday
- Mark inlets in Flood Prone Areas
- Continue to improve communications  



Collection of Leaves Twice in Each District
• Each District will be given 1 week for the first and 

second collection
• Finishing each district by the end of the week, 

(weather dependent)
• Collection schedule will be updated daily with 

completed streets



Public Works Resources:

• Schedule 3 Saturdays during leaf season as part of the 2nd collection
• The Curbside Yard Waste Collection program will only occur on   

Wednesday, November 2 and Wednesday, December 7
• Eliminating weekly yard Waste collection during leaf season 

 Additional 15 workers help the leaf collection efforts on Wednesday
 Allows the addition of 2 to 3 vacuums, rakes, blowers, and flagmen  



Requesting Resident Help
• Leaves to be placed at the curb as close to the first day of your district’s collection 

as possible, and not more than 7 days prior
• Have leaves at the curb by 7:00 a.m. on the 1st day of your district’s collection
• Do Not Block Storm Drains or Fire Hydrants
• No sticks, rocks, dirt, pumpkins or other debris.  Leaves only Please!
• Do not park on piles of leaves
• Please leave a 4 – 5” space between the leaves and the curb to allow for water 

flow in case of rain
• If the crew has passed your home, please wait for the 2nd collection to put out 

more leaves.  
• Do Not Put out more leaves once the 2nd Collection has occurred.  
• Residents are responsible for their own leaf removal after the Township’s Leaf 

Collection program has ended on December 16, 2022.



2022 - Leaf Drop Off Availability at Skunk Hollow 
• Public Works Staff will be available to receive leaves at Skunk Hollow

• Wednesdays Only during leaf season
• 8:00 a.m. to 2:30 p.m.
• Radnor Residents Only (no contractors/landscapers permitted, even 

if working for a resident)

Communication to our Residents
• Leaf District - Collection Schedule on Township Website 
• 2022 Leaf District - Collection Map on Township Website 
• Street Listing and Collection Dates – updated daily with 

completed streets
• Door Hanger Notices in the event of resident Non-Compliance



The Radnor Township Public Works 
Department Thanks You for your Time and 
Consideration.

Our Mission is to continue to provide the type 
of High-Quality Service that the Radnor 
Resident deserve and have become 
accustomed.

It is this service that puts Radnor Township in 
in front as the “Best of the Mainline”.

Thank you,

Ricky Foster, Jr.

Public Works Director This Photo by Unknown Author is licensed under CC BY-SA-NC

https://www.flickr.com/photos/afagen/38997981515/
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nc-sa/3.0/
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